
February 2006 

Dear Business Owner: 

Lacrosse is coming to Whitman Hanson High School!

Our School District has agreed to allow lacrosse into the High School sports program. The 

program is to operate on the Junior Varsity level. In two years the program will be reviewed for a 

Varsity program. Whitman Hanson will then be offering a program that is already available in 

Abington, Pembroke, Hull, Hanover, etc. 

There are well over a hundred boys and girls registered in the Youth Lacrosse program that can 

benefit from an established program in the High School. The Whitman Hanson Lacrosse Booster Club 

has been established to meet this goal. Our objective is to secure the funds required for personal 

equipment, uniforms, field equipment, coaching, coaching aids, officiating, transportation and so forth. 

One of the ways in which we are trying to achieve that goal is to seek out businesses, such as 

yours, that would be willing to donate funds to allow these young men and women the opportunity to 

work and train in this exciting and competitive sport. 

We hope that you will be able to contribute to this program. We have included our non profit 

identification for your records. In addition, if you have any questions or if you wish to take a larger 

part in the development of this program, please call us at the numbers listed below. 

Thank you for your time and assistance in developing this program! 

Keith Clemens Tim Graves 

Corporate Sponsor Director Booster Club Chairman 

617.799.0984 617.967.9001 

Whitman Hanson Lacrosse Club 

Date: ________________________ 

Check #:  _____________________ 

Amount: _____________________
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